Quigg Bros., Inc.

P.O. BOX 1707 « ABERDEEN, WA 98520-0281
PHONE 360-533-1530
FAX 360-532-3449

February 5, 2018
Re: Recommendation for Matthew Hahn

To Whom It May Concern,

[t’s my absolute pleasure to recommend Matthew Hahn for a heavy equipment truck
mechanic/service oiler with any company.

Matthew and I work together at Quigg Bros., Inc. where I am his manager and direct supervisor
from May 2017 through Present time.

I thoroughly enjoy my time working with Matthew, and come to know him as a truly valuable
asset to our team. He is honest, dependable, and hard-working. Beyond that he is an impressive
problem solver who is always able to address issues with strategy and confidence. Matthew is
inspired by challenges, and never intimidated by them.

Matthew’s knowledge of heavy equipment and trucks is increasing daily; he is a quick learner of
tasks presented to him. Along with his undeniable talent, Matthew has always been an absolute
joy to work with. He is a true team player, and always manages to foster positive discussions.

Without a doubt, [ would recommend Matthew to join any team. As a dedicated and
knowledgeable employee and an all-around great person, I know that he will be a beneficial

addition to any organization.

Please feel free to contact me at (360) 310-0771 should you like to discuss Matthew’s
qualifications and experience further. I’d be happy to expand on my recommendation.

Best Wishes,

Frank Scherer
Equipment/Risk Manager
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